
 

 

Background 

The Swift water rescue / Dive team was created in 1998 due to a need for 
underwater evidence recovery, swift water rescue operations and to assist in 
locating and recovering drowning victims in the Counties two large lakes, 
Georgetown (1297 acres) and Granger (18,820 acres). 
 

Mission 

The SWR / Dive recovery team has led or assisted in over 400 missions since its 
inception. We have been responsible for numerous recoveries of drowning victims 
which helped families with closure to the incidents. 
We are also responsible for over 200 low water crossings in our county which can 
and will routinely flood during rain events.   
The SWR / Dive team continues to be a first response unit when needed and 
maintains a state of readiness 24/7 with its members always subject to call if 
available.  
 
We currently have 12 Divers and 16 SWR personnel.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


